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Please support this important legislation.  We can pass laws to curb unlawful 

ownership but we also need legislation to hold unscrupulous gun owners accountable 

and to abide by the law.  If we don’t, our efforts are in vain and we allow those 

without morals and who want to walk or stomp over everyone else to get away with 

theft, rape and murder.  


